
Announcements



reminders
•There is only 2 weeks left of this current quarter 

ends and report cards are sent out. Please check 
your grades. Tutoring is still being offered on 
Wednesdays after school. Students who have failing 
grades for the semester may not be able to play fall 
sports next year.
• Scheduling for classes next year has begun! 

Information has been sent out to students. Please 
see Mrs. McQueen with any questions. 



Upcoming events:
Next Monday, March 6th we will not have school.

National Honors Society induction will be tomorrow at
6.

There will be a football player meeting tomorrow for
those interested in playing next season. It will be in the
cafeteria at 9 AM.

For those who signed up for the Maroa Forsyth Power
Lifting meet, please check your email.


